
Daughters of the Holy Cross

THEKEYS
Sarah Galarza | President of the St. Peter's Trinity Chapter of the Daughters of the Holy Cross

Who are the Daughters of the Holy Cross (DHC)? We are glad you asked! DHC is an organization 
for women who have decided to live by a Rule of Life within their daily lives. Similar to St. Peter’s 
Parish Rule of Life, our Rule of Life includes prayer, study, service, and evangelism. There are many 
reasons why women join, but for several of us it is for the support and fellowship we receive from 
other Daughters over coffee, in small groups, and at our quarterly chapter meetings. All Daughters 
also wear a silver cross and there is an instant connection when you see someone else wearing the 
DHC cross–and that happens all over the country! We are open to all women in every season of life!
We encourage you to ask questions, join a small group to learn more, and attend our chapter 
meetings. Our next discernment class will begin in January 2023. Please contact Sarah Galarza at 
sgalarza56@gmail.com if you have questions. We would love to have you join us!
A big shout out to St. Peter’s Anglican Cathedral for the tremendous response to our 
latest discernment class service project!
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PARTNERED EVANGELISM: HALLELUJAH NIGHT!
If you're looking for something different than the 
"Normal Secular Halloween," the Partnered Evangelism 
Core invites you and your family to Hallelujah Night 
on October 31st at 6:30pm at New Destiny Church in 
Quincy at 906 East Jefferson Street.
Each year on October 31st, New Destiny invites the 
surrounding community to their church for candy, 
fellowship, and activities for the children. St. Peter's is 
in partnership with New Destiny to engage the poorest 
areas of Quincy with the Gospel of Christ. Our role 
will be to facilitate activities for all the children and to 
be open to fellowship with others.
For questions, or more information, please contact 
Partnered Evangelism Core Captain, Michael 
Thompson at michaelthompson43@gmail.com.

INTERNATIONAL: NICARAGUA MISSION 2023 INTEREST MEETING! | ¡VAMANOS!
It's finally here–an opportunity to take a mission trip to Leon, Nicaragua with the Twelve Churches Ministry.
Please join us on Sunday, November 6th at 6pm in the Parish Hall for an interest meeting to learn more about a 
highly impactful short-term mission trip opportunity that will take place from June 3-10, 2023. Youth, adults, 
and families are strongly encouraged to attend, as all types of giftings are needed! This team will be limited to 
the first 25 deposits received.
To learn more about Twelve Churches, please visit TwelveChurches.org. Contact Team Leader Jim Flury at 
jmflury@aol.com with any questions.

LIFE: 40 DAYS FOR LIFE FALL CAMPAIGN
You are invited to join other Christians in our 
community for the 40 days of prayer and fasting for 
an end to abortion. This is the most effective means of 
ending abortion in our community. It may not seem 
like much, but committing  to pray and fast can make 
a difference, even if only as a witness to our faith.
The Fall Campaign began last Wednesday morning 
and will continue until All Saints Sunday on November 
6th. To find out how you can join this important work 
please visit the website at 40DaysforLife.com or contact 
Carolyn Parlato at carolynparlato@yahoo.com.

LSOT ADVENT TERM
The Charles Simeon Lay School of Theology Advent Term will offer two classes:

	› Instruction in Sound Doctrine: An Introduction to Christian Doctrine 
	› led by Fr. Michael Petty

	›The Rule of St. Benedict
	› led by Fr. Wesley Owens

Both classes will meet on Wednesday evenings from 6:15-7:45pm
November 30th and December 7th, 14th, and 21st 

For class descriptions and registration, go to StPetersFL.com/Register. 

Missions & Evangelism
Each of our eight cores has a specific month of the year in which it will be highlighted.  

October is Human Trafficking Month.



A New Beginning for Génesis 
In the mountains of Ecuador, 8-year-old Génesis was invited to an 
Operation Christmas Child outreach event by her cousin. There 
she heard the Gospel of Jesus Christ clearly presented and was 
surprised with her fi rst gift ever—a shoebox fi lled with a stuffed 
animal, doll, and her favorite toys. Even “the box itself made me 
very happy,” said Génesis. 

At the event, she also accepted Jesus Christ into her heart! “I have a new friend,” 
said Génesis. “I am happy for the opportunity I had to come here. I have learned 
about God and received a shoebox. He is my Savior.”

Génesis went home and told her mother, who was sick with COVID-19, about 
Jesus. As a result, both of her parents came to faith in Christ! The family was also 
grateful to God for her mother’s full recovery.  

Génesis went on to participate in The Greatest Journey, the follow-up discipleship 
program designed especially for shoebox recipients, where she learned more about 
following Christ and sharing Him with others.

At the event, she also accepted Jesus Christ into her heart! “I have a new friend,” 
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THE AMAZING JOURNEY OF A SIMPLE 
SHOEBOX GIFT BEGINS WITH YOU

PROCESSING CENTER

PACKING, COLLECTING, & SHIPPINGP

DISCIPLESHIP & MULTIPLICATION

OUTREACH EVENTS

After receiving a shoebox gift, children have the 
opportunity to enroll in our 12-lesson follow-up 
discipleship program, The Greatest Journey. As 
a result of what they learn, boys and girls grow 
in Christ and share Him with others. Families 
are reached, churches grow, new churches are 
started, and communities are transformed. 

People pack shoebox gifts each year to bless 
children in need around the world. Churches 
and groups collect these boxes the third 
week of November. Then, thousands of 
volunteers inspect and prepare the 
shoeboxes for international shipping. 

Churches around the world hand out   
    shoebox gifts at festive outreach events where 
  the Good News is clearly presented. Along with 
the gifts, we offer Gospel booklets called The 
Greatest Gift to help shoebox recipients learn 
about God’s Greatest Gift, His Son, Jesus Christ.

DISTRIBUTION
Long before shoeboxes arrive in more 
than 100 countries, volunteer National 
Leadership Teams train pastors and 
community leaders who are eager to 
share the Gospel and bless children.
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Operation Christmas Child® is a project of Samaritan’s Purse®.
Franklin Graham, President  |  1-800-353-5949  |  samaritanspurse.org
© 2022 Samaritan’s Purse. All rights reserved.

SHOEBOX GIFT IDEAS

08-05-186

• Soccer ball with pump
• Doll
• Stuffed animal
• Shoes

“WOW” ITEM
• Toy cars
• Jump ropes
• Yo-yos
• Toys that light up and make     
   noise (with extra batteries)

• Toothbrushes
• Washcloths
• Combs
• Hairbrushes

• Pens, pencils, sharpeners,  
  crayons, and markers
• Notebooks and paper
• Coloring and picture books
• Solar calculators

• Socks
• Sunglasses
• Jewelry and watches
• Flashlights (with extra batteries)

PERSONAL
CARE ITEMS

TOYS

SCHOOL SUPPLIES

ACCESSORIES

and generosity, we’re sending the 
Gospel to the ends of the earth! Be 
sure to make your shoebox gift unique 
and include a letter and photo—

those personal touches can mean 
so much to a child.”

—Franklin Graham, 
   President, Samaritan’s Purse

“Through your prayers 

candy; toothpaste; gum; used or 
damaged items; scary or war-related 
items; seeds; food; liquids or lotions; 
medications or vitamins; breakable 
items or glass containers; aerosol cans

DO NOT INCLUDE



08-18-128

Visit samaritanspurse.org/occ to learn more about how God can use a gift-fi lled shoebox 
given in Jesus’ Name to transform a child, their family, and their community.

Operation Christmas Child® is a project of Samaritan’s Purse®.
Franklin Graham, President  |  1-800-353-5949  |  samaritanspurse.org
© 2022 Samaritan’s Purse. All rights reserved.

VIEW SOLICITATION DISCLOSURE INFORMATION FOR SAMARITAN’S PURSE ONLINE AT SAMARITANSPURSE.ORG/DISCLOSURE.

Pack a Shoebox Gift for a Child in NeedPack a Shoebox Gift for a Child in Need

GOOD NEWS. GREAT JOY.

NATIONAL COLLECTION WEEK
NOV. 14-21

S H O E B O X E S  D U E 

SUNDAY, 13 NOVEMBER!



PARISH VISITORS GUILD OPPORTUNITY TO 
SERVE | The Parish Visitors Guild is a group of parish 
members who are passionate about coming along 
side those who need encouragement. It could be the 
loss of a loved one or job, illness, or any number of 
difficulties we all face. They reach out in several ways. 
This is a great opportunity to offer encouragement to 
those who truly need it.
If you are interested in being part of this vital 
ministry, please contact Alice@StPetersFL.com for 
more information.

WRITERS NEEDED FOR ST. PETER'S LENTEN 
DEVOTIONAL | Work has begun on St. Peter's 
2023 Lenten Devotional. Each year, we publish a 
collection of devotions for each day of Lent (which 
begins on February 22, 2023) written by members of 
the cathedral community. These are brief reflections 
on an assigned passage of Scripture. If you would like 
to write one, contact Fr. Michael Petty at MPetty@
StPetersFL.com. 

ACOLYTE MINISTRY 
Interested in being an acolyte and helping to lead 
the Cathedral Congregation in worship on Sunday 
mornings, at weddings, at funerals, and other special 
services throughout the year? Learn more about our 
excellent acolyte ministry and how you can be part 
of it by contacting Acolyte Master, Cal Melton at 
850.570.0208 or DrCalMelton@gmail.com.

YOUTH MISSIONS PROJECT
St. Peter's Middle & High Schoolers have committed 
to donating 25 bags of clothes for Capital City Youth 
Services (CCYS)! Clothing should be new or gently 
used, and in a style teenagers will love. Clothing for 
youth ages 12-18 is most needed. The donation bin is 
located in the Youth House. Note: This event is ongoing 
until we reach 25 bags!

Discipleship

THE BIG RED BUS IS HERE
TODAY | 10:30am-3:30pm
Donors will receive a $20 eGift card, t-shirt, and pair 
of socks! Sign up at StPetersFL.com/bigredbus

LADIES' AFTERNOON TEA!
TODAY | 2:30-4pm | Women of all ages are invited 
to join the Women of St. Peter's for an afternoon tea 
at the home of Joyce McNeill where they'll enjoy 
inter-generational fellowship while creating nosegays 
and teacup gardens! Sandwiches, sweets, and of 
course, tea will be provided so grab your mom, sister, 
grandmother, daughter, and girlfriends and join us! 
Address: 6240 Old Water Oak Rd N

YOUNG ADULTS OUTING 
TODAY | October 23rd | The Young Adults of St. 
Peter's are going to lunch after the 11:15am service 
TODAY before going rock climbing at the FSU Rez 
Lakefront Park (3226 Flastacowo Rd.) FSU students 
get in free, all others bring $20 (cash only).
Questions, contact Katy Merritt at psychedout4@
gmail.com

SAVE THE DATE
Visit StPetersFL.com/upcoming for more info:

	▶ Synod of the Diocese 
	 Friday-Saturday, 4-5 November

	▶ Advent Wreath Making | Bake Sale 
	 Sunday, 20 November 10:30am

	▶ Advent Lessons & Carols 
	 Sunday, 4 December 5pm



Worship

CATHEDRAL PRAYER LIST & CARE MINISTRIES

If you have any pastoral needs or know of someone who needs pastoral care and prayer, please contact Care 
Ministries Coordinator, Alice Sanderson at Alice@StPetersFL.com

Please call the Cathedral Office at 850.701.0664 or email Alice@StPetersFL.com to be added to the Cathedral 
Prayer List. You can also submit a prayer request or Care Ministry Need at StPetersFL.com/Prayer

Military: Lucas Bell, Jose Betancourt, Lt. Col. David Chichetti, SSG Corey Daws, Lt. Col. Daniel Dean, 
Capt. James Dilworth, Capt. John Easterbrook Jr, Airman Drew Edwards, Sgt. Michael Gaskins, SSgt Corey Owen, 
Capt. Griffin Jax, Capt. Savannah B. Jax, 1st Lt. Parker Jax, Capt. Chandler B. Jax, 1st Lt. Carson Jax, 
1st Lt. Rebecca Jax, Gabriel Melendez, Col. Burt Newman, Major Gen. John Richardson, Capt. Oliver Rushing, 
Spc. Andrew Sanderson, Lt. Cmdr. Chris Smith, SFC Dewey Spence, Lt. Patrick Swain, Capt. Parry Thomas, 
Lt. Cmdr. Blake Van Brunt Jr, Tommy VanLandingham MM3, Seaman Benjamin Waddill PFC John P. Warren

Parishioners, Relatives, and Friends: Tom Pugh, Dennis, Allen Sears, Mary Carol Gonzalez, 
Roberta & George Boyer, Adam, Tanny, Brady Jax, Courtney Evans, Kathryn, Marian, Bart & Connie MacFarlane, 
Phyllis, Ben Allen, Joan Moore

FINANCIAL MINUTE
Total Operating Budget: $2,896,155.24 | % Collected YTD: 93.66% | Debt Retired in October: $12,137.05 
For more information about making a pledge, visit StPetersFL.com/Give

VISITING THE CATHEDRAL?
Welcome–we're so glad you're worshiping with us today! Our nursery is available during Sunday morning services 
for children newborn through Kindergarten. We hope you'll join us on the lawn for coffee & other refreshments 
between morning services! Whether today is your first time or you’ve been coming for awhile, we are so 
glad you're here!


